
First Baptist Church 

WEE School Registration 

2020/2021 

  

January 22, 2020 

  

  

Dear Parents, 

  

We are honored to minister to your child and your family through the First Baptist WEE School. 

Beginning February 1st we will be accepting applications for the 2020/2021 school year for returning 

students/siblings and February 17th for NEW students. A secured space for your child in our 2020/2021 

class require(s) ALL of the following: 

  

 A NOTARIZED, completed 2020/2021 application form 

 Payment of the Registration Fee ($100.00 for each student) 

 A Copy of Your Child’s Immunization Records (if not on file) 

 A Copy of Your Child’s Birth Certificate (if not on file) 

  

If your child is returning to WEE School, we require a new application (notarized) and the registration 

fee. A new immunization record is needed if additional shots were administered during the past year. 

Parents of two or three year olds should indicate their preference for either a Monday/Wednesday class 

or a Tuesday/Thursday class. (Please indicate a first and second choice since we will determine the actual class 

placement based on enrollment before school begins.) 

 

 Monthly tuition for 2020/2021 will be: 
 

 Two Year Old Class (2 days per week) - $100 per month. 

 Three Year Old Class (2 days per week) - $100 per month. 

 Four Year Old Class (4 days per week) - $125 per month.  

 The registration fee is a yearly one-time fee that covers insurance, building costs, and staff 

preparation time before and after the school year. The fee ($100.00 for each student), is non-

refundable, and is due with the registration form.  

 ABEKA Book Fee - $15 per year – This fee (due by September 30) pays for the individual 

student’s consumable take home materials that match the ABEKA curriculum taught in class.  
  

Your child must be two, three, or four years old, on or before August 31, 2020 to be eligible to attend 

WEE School. We are not able to “hold” space in classes without your child’s registration fee. Please 

see Teresa West in the church office for registration and bring a photo ID along with your 

registration form & fee. Please note that all tuition payments must be up to date before you can 

register for the 2020-2021 school year. 

  

Blessings,  

FBC-Wee School Staff  
  


